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NOTICE TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS 

Notice # 2012-90 

DATE: September 28, 2012 

TO: ALL INTERESTED PERSONS 

FROM: Sally Elloyan, Executive Secretary 

Issuing Division: Gaming Control Board 
Nevada Gaming Commission 

SUBJECT: Location of October 2012 Nevada Gaming Commission Meeting 

Please be advised that the regularly scheduled Nevada Gaming Commission meeting for the month of 

October will be officially held in Las Vegas at the Gaming Control Board offices (at the Grant Sawyer 

Building, 555 East Washington Ave., Hearing Room #2450) on Thursday, October 18th. The meeting will 

be video cast to the Carson City offices of the Gaming Control Board (1919 College Parkway). 

Sally P. Elloyan 
Executive Secretary 
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